Town of Winchester
Planning Board 
Notice of Boundary line Adjustment Application
 Acceptance and Public Hearing
10-18-21

Notice is hereby given in accordance with RSA 676:4 and RSA 675:7 that the Winchester Planning Board will be meeting on 10-18-21 at 7pm at the Town Hall, 1 Richmond Road for the following:

The board will review an application for a boundary line adjustment submitted by Lawrence Septic Design for Granite State Stone and Meadowsend Timberland relating to property on Keene Road map 12, lots 33 & 45. The adjustment will be 9.86 acres from lot 33 to lot 45. If the application is accepted as complete, the board will move into a hearing on the matter. Should a decision not be reached at the meeting, this application will stay on the agenda until it is either approved or disapproved without further notice. This application is on file in the Land Use Office for review during regular business hours and on the town website winchester-nh.gov.

Sincerely,
Margaret Sharra
Land Use Administrator

